
Year 1 Term 6  

Newsletter 

 

Welcome back Kingfisher and Wagtail class for another fun packed exciting term! 

 

What are we reading in English? 

We are looking at the text ‘Toys in Space’ which forms the basis of our writing 

tasks this term with the final writing outcome being to write a fantasy story about 

some toys who are taken onto a spaceship! 

Maths 

This term, through our recently introduced scheme ‘Power Maths’, the children will 

be focusing on fractions, direction and position, numbers to 100, money and time.  It has been great to 

see the children logging onto Numbots over the past few weeks please continue to do so.     

                                                   

Phonics          

The children have been working extremely hard in their phonics over the last term and we have been 

very proud of how enthusiastic they have been in their learning.             

   

Our foundation subjects          

In Science, we have been revisiting seasonal changes and weather in the UK compared to weather 

worldwide, and this will be linked to the children’s forest school visits.  We will be looking to take the 

children out for a walk around our local area as part of our Geography unit, where they will identify 

human and physical features.   

 

The children enjoyed our ’Superhero’ themed music lessons and in Art the children will be using flora and 

fauna to inspire their artwork through drawing and collage making of the plants and insects around them.   



 

DT at the end of term will be a whole day planning and making windmills and in RE we will continue our 

unit of work learning about Judaism. 

 

Jigsaw (PSHE) 

We will be looking at the unit ‘Changing Me’ this term which will involve teaching the children the names 

of body parts.  As part of this unit, the children will be looking at how the children have grown from a 

baby to a child and we kindly ask if you could please send in a photo of your child when they were a baby 

by Monday 17th June for a class discussion... and a game of can you guess who it is!  

 

The children will be going to forest school this term on alternate weeks.  

Kingfisher class - 6th June, 20th June,  4th July   

 Wagtail class - 13th June,  27th June,  11th July    

               Children 

should come in wearing school uniform and bring a suitable change of 

clothing including trousers or leggings and a long sleeve top with 

trainers or wellies.  

 

We are looking to plan further activities during the term for the children and will inform you of the 

details. 

 

We are looking forward to the fun packed last term with the children and will support them with what 

can be an exciting yet anxious time for them as they move towards Year 2.  Once you have been 

informed of your child’s new class, we will ensure that we provide you with all the information needed for 

their transition and give the children as much support as they need individually. 

 

If you have any queries regarding your child or any of the above information, please do not hesitate to 

contact Mrs Morrell (Kingfisher class) or Mrs Underdown (Wagtail class) to arrange an appointment. 

 

 



Mrs Morrell and Mrs Underdown 


